
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th December 2019  

End of Term Newsletter  

                    www.derehamjunior.dneat.org 

It is hard to believe we are already at the end of our first term and I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support in making it 
such a successful start to the year.  

It has been a busy term and the children have been working hard to gain 
new knowledge and skills across the curriculum. Staff have organised a 
range of events for parents and carers to be involved in, including our 
Roald Dahl café at the start of term, our family ramble for Children In Need, 
Decorations afternoon and numerous performances including Class Assem-
blies and Year Group events which have been really well attended. Such 
occasions give you an insight into what the children are learning in school 
as well as providing an opportunity for you to see them grow in confidence                 

                       and self esteem as their time here progresses.  

We have also hosted Information Sessions for parents and carers around RSHE (Relationship, Sex 
and Health Education) to ensure parents and carers can find out more about how we will teach 
this in our school. We also held a Behaviour Session to support your understanding of our systems 
and procedures in school.  

Gradually I am getting to know more and more of the children and they have been very patient 
with me, particularly when their name escapes me or it isn’t one that I have added to my            
repertoire yet! We have some fantastic children at this school and I have been very impressed by 
their approach to learning, their respectful conduct in and around the school and their kindness 
both to me and to others. 

I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year and we look forward to 
seeing you back in school on Monday 6th January 2020.  

 

Uniform Reminder 

Please can we remind you 

children should be in full 

school uniform at all times—

this includes sensible BLACK 

footwear.  

 

Well done and thank you... 

A huge well done to those children who took part in the 

Variety Show and sincere thanks to Mrs Thurgill, Verity 

and Mr Swift who all helped to make the event such a 

success. A wonderful evening was had by all.  
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